
New headteacher announced 
 

The first headteacher of the new Voluntary Aided School serving the St David's peninsula has been 

appointed. 

Mr David Haynes, currently the headteacher of Ysgol 

Dewi Sant, has been appointed to lead the new school 

following national advertising and a rigorous selection 

procedure. 

The process was conducted by the temporary governing 

body supported by the Local Authority and Diocese of St 

Davids. 

The appointments committee was unanimous in making its 

decision and the appointment of Mr Haynes was ratified by 

the temporary governing body at its meeting on Friday 9th 

June. 

The new school will open in September 2018 with pupils 

aged three to sixteen. 
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